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From: Sam Arora
To: Dragiev, Caroline M
Subject: Objection letter for Application no. BD-22-11-175-MOD
Date: Friday, April 25, 2025 9:42:40 AM

You don't often get email from s8arora@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi Caroline Dragiev (ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION)

Reply of Certified Mail 9489 0090 0027 6388 9343 39

Application no.BD-22-11-175-MOD (14544 AVENUE OF THE RUSHES)

 

I am writing to formally register this email as our legal objection to the encroachment
upon our property line  located at 14538 Avenue of the Rushes, Winter Garden, FL
34787. We have serious concerns regarding the unauthorized construction of a dock,
which we believe constitutes a violation of our property rights.

Our objections are outlined as follows:

1. Trespass
The dock has been constructed without our consent or permission and therefore
constitutes a clear act of trespass, infringing upon our legal property boundary.

2. Nuisance
a. The dock obstructs our waterfront view, significantly diminishing the
enjoyment and aesthetic value of our property.
b. Due to the positioning of the dock, we are left with no viable space to
construct our own dock with an unobstructed water view.
c. The current setup creates a serious safety hazard. As we plan to build our
own dock, the close proximity and congestion will lead to navigational issues
and increase the risk of accidents on the water.

3. Reduction in Property Value
The obstruction of our lakefront view, coupled with the invasion of privacy, will
likely lead to a significant reduction in both the market value of our property and
the overall quality of life expected from a lakefront residence.

We respectfully request that these legitimate concerns be reviewed with urgency, and
that action be taken to order the removal of the unauthorized dock at the earliest
possible opportunity.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Sumesh Arora (OWNER OF 14538 AVE OF THE RUSHES,WINTER GARDEN FL
34787)
Phone: 917-660-5005

 






























































































































